
 

 

The Chancellor, the President and the Board of Governors of 

Ontario Tech University 
extend congratulations and best wishes  

on the occasion of the installation of 

Dr. Kevin Hall 
as President and Vice-Chancellor of 

University of Victoria 
on the 28th day of September, 2021 

 

 

Dr. Steven Murphy 
President and Vice-Chancellor 


